
 

COUNCIL ACTION SUMMARY SHEET 

MEETING DATE: July 22, 2024 

 

TOPIC: Street Sweeping Services Contract.  

 

BACKGROUND BRIEF:   

Public Works Director Sanchez is requesting that the Village Council approve a three-year contract with 
Curbo Sweeping Inc.  The Village street sweeping contract was advertised on MITN, and the Village 
received two (2) bids.  One company was unresponsive in the fact that it did not bid the full range of 
services required in the bid specifications.   

The Village’s Curbco Inc. was the Village’s previous street sweeping contractor, and the Village has 
been satisfied with the work performed by this contractor. 

SUMMARY OF PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION:  

None 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

If awarded the contract, the cost to the Village for street sweeping services will be $6,350 for bi-weekly 
street sweeping and monthly parking lot sweeping and one initial spring cleanup  

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

To approve the street sweeping services contract with Curbco Sweeping Inc., for a three year term in 
an amount not to exceed $6,350.00 annually in accordance with its bid proposal dated April 16, 2024, 
and to authorize the Village Manager to all necessary documents relating to this contract subject to 
review by the Village Attorney.  

 


